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Clerk of Supreme Court - Recusal Law
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I am writing with deep concern. As we saw in the confirmation of DeVos, as well as other elections,
money and donations effect legislation and politics in general. It is my hope that there is a new law
written to recuse any judge or attorney who has received a donation, whether large or small, that would
cause bias in a case being tried/heard.

Sincerely,
Bridget Kramer
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